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Strongly oppose!! Our state needs to clean up, not open up all land and streets to the 

floods of homeless coming to Oregon because of failed 110 and no consequences 

for crime.  

The fact that this is even coming up, shows how out of touch you are to the tax 

paying citizens of our state.  

 


